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December 2023 

Newsletter No 3 2023-2024 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Update 
As this is a busy time of year for everyone, this newsletter is concentrating on the events happening 
over the last few weeks of term. 

Photo’s 
The last day for getting your photo orders back into school is Tuesday 5th December. 
If you miss this deadline, you will need to contact the photographer directly – his details are on the order 
form. 

Nativity Play (For Dragonfly,Ladybird,Caterpillar & Butterfly Classes) 
Just a reminder that this is taking place on Tuesday 12th December @ 10:45 in Beecroft Community 
Centre (Located next to the nursery) – please avoid bring pushchairs/buggies as these can block fire 
exits as there isn’t room for them all in the hall. 
All afternoon children are welcome to come in the morning session to take part in the Nativity. 
 
Bumblebees will be doing singing in their class on Wednesday 13th December at 11:15 

Christmas Raffle 
This is running until the 8th December and is to raise funds for the nursery. Parents/Carers can purchase 
tickets at the school gate or from the school office, where you can also see all the prizes on offer. All the 
tickets that have been brought are put into a box and then tickets are then drawn out on the 8th 
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December and those will win a prize. 

Christmas Parties 
These are taking place on Friday 15th December. 
There will be lists going up for donations of food. 

Absences 
A polite reminder that all absences need to be reported to the office via Parentmail/Email or a phone 
call. 

Donations 
We would be really grateful for any donations of clothing, in particular boys joggers & jumpers. 
Can we please politely request that if your child is sent home in nursery clothes, that these are returned 
to us. 

Clothing 
Could you please remember to name all items coming into Nursery, including clothes, 
jackets, hats, sunglasses.  
If you have any unwanted clothes aged 3-4 or 4-5 we would be grateful to receive them.  

Key Dates 
Week commencing 4th December – Christmas Raffle – The raffle will be drawn on the 8th December. 
Monday 11th December a.m.– children will be singing in the Community Centre to the O.A.P’s 
Tuesday 12th December a.m. – nativity (2 visitors per child) (Does not include Bumble Bees) 
Wednesday 13th December – Bumble Bees singing in class 
Friday 15th December – Christmas Parties 

Term Dates 
19.12.23 – last day of term. See you back here on Thursday 4th January. 

 


